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Mr. Uri Schwartz
6/12 Ha Banim
Petach Tikva
Israel


Dear Mr. Schwartz

Your son Sorin informed me of your recent illness and the continuing difficulties you are experiencing.  I am of course very sorry to hear of this change in your health status.  I understand that you are no longer able to travel to Dallas and complete the protocol testing and that you are no longer taking the triheptanoin.  A shipping label is included with this letter that should be used to return any unused triheptanoin to us.  

If either I or Ms. Wallace can be of assistance to you at any time in the future, please do not hesitate to ask.  We are extremely appreciative of the effort you and your lovely family put forth to allow your participation in our protocol.  Your contribution to APBD clinical research was crucial. It has been our sincere pleasure to work with you and your family over the past four years.

 
Best Wishes



Raphael Schiffmann, M.D., M.H.Sc.                                          
Director, Institute of Metabolic Disease			     	    
Baylor Research Institute						
Dallas, Texas






Mary Wallace, MSRD/LD
Research Dietitian
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